
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release:  

Kenténha/October 12, 2021 

COVID-19 TESTING RELOCATED IN KANONHKWA’TSHERI:IO 

The MCA Community Health Program is notifying the community that the COVID-19 testing 

has been relocated to the bottom floor of the Kanonhkwa’tsheri:io Health Facility in 

Kana:takon, effective immediately.  

Please access the COVID-19 testing service through the Sweetgrass Lane entrance 

(between AMPS and Kanonhkwa’tsheri:io). When arriving, there will be signs indicating 

where you are to go for your COVID-19 test. We apologize for the inconvenience and 

appreciate your patience and understanding. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Community Health Program at 613-575-2341 

ext. 3220.  


